
ARCH COAL, INC. 

August 22,2006 

Mr. Sattnr Lodhi 
US HRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia. P A  194OG-1415 Ac 3 
Re: NRC License No: 47-23023-01 

Docket No.: 03020185 

Dear Mr. Lodhi: 

Pleasc bc advised that all of the nuclear sources Iocated at OUT Sharples, WV facility have bcm removed 
for disposal at Berthold Tech USA, Jnc. located in Oak Ridge, TN 37831. ktached is ar. affidavit stating 
that Berthold is now in possession of the gauges. The Sharples facility is idle. and has 'JOX since 1999, 
with no plans of reopening the facility. Therefore, wc would like to drop [he Sharples facility from the 
hTC License. 

During the time that tlic sources were in opcration and/or in storage at the Sharplcs facility, there WGC no 
rcported leaks. 

Tf you have any questions or need additional information, plcase call me at (304) 357-5738. 

Sincerely. 

Project Engineer 

cc: File 

7 Players Club Drive Charleston, WV 2531 1 (304) 357-5700 (304) 357-5730 Fax 

REC'D IN LAT 4 \ &&\&e 



6765 Langley Drive 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70809 
Telephone: 223-75 1-5893 

Berthold 
B @told 

Date: Januar); 27,2006 

LB7440 840-3 -90 CS-137 250 mci 
LB7440 1457-5-90 CS-137 50 moi 

Bob Schrock 
Berthold Tech USA, Inc 
99 Midway Lane 
Oak Ridge, TN 37831 

L Berthold LE37440 1570-8-86 (3 -137  SO mci 
Berthold LB7440 1563-8-86 cs-1.37 50 rnci 
Berthold LB7430 1794-6-88 CS-137 50 rnci 

Reference: 2005-429 ( Arch Coal ) 

Berthold 
Berthold 
Berthold 
Berthold 
Berthold 
Berthold 
Berihold 

This is to advise that the Radioactive Material as detaikd below has been received by 
QSA Global, Inc as of 1-19-06 and WE have taken title and possession of these sowces: 

LB74-40 1795-6-88 CS-137 50 mci 
LB7440 2564-8-90 CS-137 30 mci 
LB7440 1134-9-82 CS-137 30 mci 
LB7440 2221-8-89 (2-137 30 mci 
L.B3 00 547-2-90 hm-24 1 300 mci 
LB300 3336-1 1-90 Am-23 1 300 mci 
LB300 3347-1 1-90 Am-241 300 rnci 

Please retain this record for your files. Should p u  require further assistance, please 
contact us at QSA Global, Inc. 

Regards, 

Rusty Barrett 
Technical Service Manager 



This is to aqknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

00 b , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

Ql The / ~ w - J L M & .  e were no adminlstratlve omissio 47-&$0&3-0 s. our application I was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical .review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 13q 303 . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (61 0) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


